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The Cassoulet Saved Our Marriage
This "profoundly wise" look at how to foster
connections, attachment, and resiliency
explains why working through discord is the
key to better relationships. (Sue Johnson,
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bestselling author of Hold Me Tight) You
might think that perfect harmony is the
defining characteristic of healthy
relationships, but the truth is that human
interactions are messy, complicated, and
confusing. And according to renowned
psychologist Ed Tronick and pediatrician
Claudia Gold, that is not only okay, it is
actually crucial to our social and emotional
development. In The Power of Discord they
show how working through the inevitable
dissonance of human connection is the path to
better relationships with romantic partners,
family, friends, and colleagues. Dr. Tronick
was one of the first researchers to show that
babies are profoundly affected by their
parents' emotions and behavior via "The StillFace Experiment." His work, which brought
about a foundational shift in our
understanding of human development, shows
that our highly evolved sense of self makes
us separate, yet our survival depends on
connection. And so we approximate,
iteratively learning about one another's
desires and intentions, and gaining
confidence in the process as we correct the
mistakes and misunderstandings that arise.
Working through the volley of mismatch and
repair in everyday life helps us form deep,
lasting, trusting relationships, resilience
in times of stress and trauma, and a solid
sense of self in the world. Drawing on Dr.
Tronick's research and Dr. Gold's clinical
experience, The Power of Discord is a
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refreshing and original look at our ability
to relate to others and to ourselves.

A Wrinkle in Time
‘I wait for his boots to drop. They fall on
Floor, one thump, two thumps, that’s how I
know he’s going to get into Bed with Ma now
and make it squeak. I count the squeaks
because I’m excellent at numbers. I have to
count, I can’t lose count, if I lose count I
don’t know what. 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9,
10’ Kidnapped as a teenage girl, Ma has been
locked inside a purpose built room in her
captor’s garden for seven years. Her fiveyear-old son, Jack, has no concept of the
world outside and happily exists inside Room
with the help of Ma’s games and his vivid
imagination where objects like Rug, Lamp and
TV are his only friends. But for Ma the time
has come to escape and face their biggest
challenge to date: the world outside Room.

Cornerstones of Attachment Research
A full-scale investigation of the
controversial and often misunderstood science
of attachment theory, inspired by the
author's own experience as a parent and
daughter. "A profound and beautiful work . .
. searingly honest, brazenly fresh, and
startlingly rich."--Andrew Solomon, author of
The Noonday Demon When professional
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researcher and writer Bethany Saltman gave
birth to her daughter, Azalea, she loved her
deeply but felt as if something was missing.
Looking back at her lonely childhood,
dangerous teenage years, and love-addicted
early adulthood, Saltman thought maybe she
was broken. Then she discovered the science
of attachment, the field of psychology that
explores the question of why--from an
evolutionary point of view--love exists
between parents and children. Saltman went on
a ten-year journey visiting labs, archives,
and training sessions, while learning the
meaning of "delight" from Mary Ainsworth, one
of psychology's most important but unsung
researchers, who died in 1999. Saltman went
deep into the history and findings from
Ainsworth's famous laboratory procedure, the
Strange Situation, which, like an X-ray, is
still used today by scientists around the
world to catch a glimpse of the internal
workings of attachment. In this simple twentyminute procedure, a baby and a caregiver
enter an ordinary room with two chairs and
some toys. During a series of comings and
goings, a trained observer studies the
minutiae of the pair's back-and-forth with
each other. Through the science of
attachment, what Saltman discovered was a
radical departure from everything she thought
she knew--about love and about her own
family, her story, and herself. She was far
from broken--she saw that love is too
powerful to ever break. Strange Situation is
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a scientific, lyrical, life-affirming
exploration of love. Not only will readers be
taken on an emotional ride through one
mother's reckoning with her own past and her
family's future, but they will also be given
the tools with which to better understand
their own life histories and their
relationships today.

Strange Situation
"Sometimes a story comes along that just
plain makes you want to hug the world. The
Remarkable Journey of Coyote Sunrise is Dan
Gemeinhart’s finest book yet — and that’s
saying something. Your heart needs this
joyful miracle of a book." — Katherine
Applegate, acclaimed author of The One and
Only Ivan and Wishtree Five years. That's how
long Coyote and her dad, Rodeo, have lived on
the road in an old school bus, criss-crossing
the nation. It's also how long ago Coyote
lost her mom and two sisters in a car crash.
Coyote hasn’t been home in all that time, but
when she learns that the park in her old
neighborhood is being demolished—the very
same park where she, her mom, and her sisters
buried a treasured memory box—she devises an
elaborate plan to get her dad to drive 3,600
miles back to Washington state in four
dayswithout him realizing it. Along the way,
they'll pick up a strange crew of misfit
travelers. Lester has a lady love to meet.
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Salvador and his mom are looking to start
over. Val needs a safe place to be herself.
And then there's Gladys Over the course of
thousands of miles, Coyote will learn that
going home can sometimes be the hardest
journey of allbut that with friends by her
side, she just might be able to turn her
“once upon a time” into a “happily ever
after.”

Like a Mother
As Bowlby himself points out in his
introduction to this seminal childcare book,
to be a successful parent means a lot of very
hard work. Giving time and attention to
children means sacrificing other interests
and activities, but for many people today
these are unwelcome truths. Bowlby’s work
showed that the early interactions between
infant and caregiver have a profound impact
on an infant's social, emotional, and
intellectual growth. Controversial yet
powerfully influential to this day, this
classic collection of Bowlby’s lectures
offers important guidelines for child rearing
based on the crucial role of early
relationships.

A Secure Base
Updated and expanded to 124 entries, The
Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child Development
Page 6/37

Read Book Online Strange Situation A Mothers
Journey Into The Science Of Attachment
remains the authoritative reference in the
field.

The Curious Incident of the Dog in the
Night-Time
It's late summer 1793, and the streets of
Philadelphia are abuzz with mosquitoes and
rumors of fever. Down near the docks, many
have taken ill, and the fatalities are
mounting. Now they include Polly, the serving
girl at the Cook Coffeehouse. But fourteenyear-old Mattie Cook doesn't get a moment to
mourn the passing of her childhood playmate.
New customers have overrun her family's
coffee shop, located far from the mosquitoinfested river, and Mattie's concerns of
fever are all but overshadowed by dreams of
growing her family's small business into a
thriving enterprise. But when the fever
begins to strike closer to home, Mattie's
struggle to build a new life must give way to
a new fight-the fight to stay alive.

Coraline
A family relocates to a small house on Ash
Tree Lane and discovers that the inside of
their new home seems to be without boundaries

Enrique's Journey
An astonishing story that puts a human face
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on the ongoing debate about immigration
reform in the United States, now updated with
a new Epilogue and Afterword, photos of
Enrique and his family, an author interview,
and more—the definitive edition of a classic
of contemporary America Based on the Los
Angeles Times newspaper series that won two
Pulitzer Prizes, one for feature writing and
another for feature photography, this pageturner about the power of family is a popular
text in classrooms and a touchstone for
communities across the country to engage in
meaningful discussions about this essential
American subject. Enrique’s Journey recounts
the unforgettable quest of a Honduran boy
looking for his mother, eleven years after
she is forced to leave her starving family to
find work in the United States. Braving
unimaginable peril, often clinging to the
sides and tops of freight trains, Enrique
travels through hostile worlds full of thugs,
bandits, and corrupt cops. But he pushes
forward, relying on his wit, courage, hope,
and the kindness of strangers. As Isabel
Allende writes: “This is a twenty-firstcentury Odyssey. If you are going to read
only one nonfiction book this year, it has to
be this one.” Praise for Enrique’s Journey
“Magnificent . . . Enrique’s Journey is about
love. It’s about family. It’s about
home.”—The Washington Post Book World “[A]
searing report from the immigration
frontlines . . . as harrowing as it is
heartbreaking.”—People (four stars) “Stunning
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. . . As an adventure narrative alone,
Enrique’s Journey is a worthy read. . . .
Nazario’s impressive piece of reporting
[turns] the current immigration controversy
from a political story into a personal
one.”—Entertainment Weekly “Gripping and
harrowing . . . a story begging to be
told.”—The Christian Science Monitor “[A]
prodigious feat of reporting . . . [Sonia
Nazario is] amazingly thorough and
intrepid.”—Newsday

Mark Z. Danielewski's House of Leaves
#1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • OPRAH’S BOOK
CLUB PICK • From the National Book
Award–winning author of Between the World and
Me, a boldly conjured debut novel about a
magical gift, a devastating loss, and an
underground war for freedom. “This potent
book about America’s most disgraceful sin
establishes [Ta-Nehisi Coates] as a firstrate novelist.”—San Francisco Chronicle IN
DEVELOPMENT AS A MAJOR MOTION PICTURE •
Adapted by Ta-Nehisi Coates and Kamilah
Forbes, produced by MGM, Plan B, and Oprah
Winfrey’s Harpo Films NOMINATED FOR THE NAACP
IMAGE AWARD • NAMED ONE OF PASTE’S BEST
NOVELS OF THE DECADE • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY Time • NPR • The
Washington Post • Chicago Tribune • Vanity
Fair • Esquire • Good Housekeeping • Paste •
Town & Country • The New York Public Library
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• Kirkus Reviews • Library Journal Young
Hiram Walker was born into bondage. When his
mother was sold away, Hiram was robbed of all
memory of her—but was gifted with a
mysterious power. Years later, when Hiram
almost drowns in a river, that same power
saves his life. This brush with death births
an urgency in Hiram and a daring scheme: to
escape from the only home he’s ever known. So
begins an unexpected journey that takes Hiram
from the corrupt grandeur of Virginia’s proud
plantations to desperate guerrilla cells in
the wilderness, from the coffin of the Deep
South to dangerously idealistic movements in
the North. Even as he’s enlisted in the
underground war between slavers and the
enslaved, Hiram’s resolve to rescue the
family he left behind endures. This is the
dramatic story of an atrocity inflicted on
generations of women, men, and children—the
violent and capricious separation of
families—and the war they waged to simply
make lives with the people they loved.
Written by one of today’s most exciting
thinkers and writers, The Water Dancer is a
propulsive, transcendent work that restores
the humanity of those from whom everything
was stolen. Praise for The Water Dancer “TaNehisi Coates is the most important essayist
in a generation and a writer who changed the
national political conversation about race
with his 2015 memoir, Between the World and
Me. So naturally his debut novel comes with
slightly unrealistic expectations—and then
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proceeds to exceed them. The Water Dancer . .
. is a work of both staggering imagination
and rich historical significance. . . .
What’s most powerful is the way Coates
enlists his notions of the fantastic, as well
as his fluid prose, to probe a wound that
never seems to heal. . . . Timeless and
instantly canon-worthy.”—Rolling Stone

The Last Book in the Universe
First Published in 1985. Routledge is an
imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa
company.

The Book of Lost Friends
A bestselling modern classic—both poignant
and funny—about a boy with autism who sets
out to solve the murder of a neighbor's dog
and discovers unexpected truths about himself
and the world. Nominated as one of America’s
best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American
Read Christopher John Francis Boone knows all
the countries of the world and their capitals
and every prime number up to 7,057. He
relates well to animals but has no
understanding of human emotions. He cannot
stand to be touched. And he detests the color
yellow. This improbable story of
Christopher's quest to investigate the
suspicious death of a neighborhood dog makes
for one of the most captivating, unusual, and
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widely heralded novels in recent years.

The Glass Castle
Kek comes from Africa. In America he sees
snow for the first time, and feels its sting.
He's never walked on ice, and he falls. He
wonders if the people in this new place will
be like the winter – cold and unkind. In
Africa, Kek lived with his mother, father,
and brother. But only he and his mother have
survived, and now she's missing. Kek is on
his own. Slowly, he makes friends: a girl who
is in foster care; an old woman who owns a
rundown farm, and a cow whose name means
"family" in Kek's native language. As Kek
awaits word of his mother's fate, he weathers
the tough Minnesota winter by finding warmth
in his new friendships, strength in his
memories, and belief in his new country.
Bestselling author Katherine Applegate
presents a beautifully wrought novel about an
immigrant's journey from hardship to hope.
Home of the Brave is a 2008 Bank Street Best Children's Book of the Year.

Strange Situation
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • From the
bestselling author of Before We Were Yours
comes a new historical novel: the dramatic
story of three young women searching for
family amid the destruction of the post–Civil
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War South, and of a modern-day teacher who
learns of their story and its vital
connection to her students’ lives.
Bestselling author Lisa Wingate brings to
life startling stories from actual “Lost
Friends” advertisements that appeared in
Southern newspapers after the Civil War, as
newly freed slaves desperately searched for
loved ones who had been sold away. Louisiana,
1875: In the tumultuous era of
Reconstruction, three young women set off as
unwilling companions on a perilous quest:
Hannie, a freed slave; Lavinia, the pampered
heir to a now destitute plantation; and
Juneau Jane, Lavinia’s Creole half sister.
Each carries private wounds and powerful
secrets as they head for Texas, following
roads rife with vigilantes and soldiers still
fighting a war lost a decade before. For
Lavinia and Juneau Jane, the journey is one
of stolen inheritance and financial
desperation, but for Hannie, torn from her
mother and siblings before slavery’s end, the
pilgrimage west reignites an agonizing
question: Could her long-lost family still be
out there? Beyond the swamps lie the
limitless frontiers of Texas and, improbably,
hope. Louisiana, 1987: For first-year teacher
Benedetta Silva, a subsidized job at a poor
rural school seems like the ticket to
canceling her hefty student debt—until she
lands in a tiny, out-of-step Mississippi
River town. Augustine, Louisiana, is
suspicious of new ideas and new people, and
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Benny can scarcely comprehend the lives of
her poverty-stricken students. But amid the
gnarled live oaks and run-down plantation
homes lie the century-old history of three
young women, a long-ago journey, and a hidden
book that could change everything.

Strange Son
Journalist Walls grew up with parents whose
ideals and stubborn nonconformity were their
curse and their salvation. Rex and Rose Mary
and their four children lived like nomads,
moving among Southwest desert towns, camping
in the mountains. Rex was a charismatic,
brilliant man who, when sober, captured his
children's imagination, teaching them how to
embrace life fearlessly. Rose Mary painted
and wrote and couldn't stand the
responsibility of providing for her family.
When the money ran out, the Walls retreated
to the dismal West Virginia mining town Rex
had tried to escape. As the dysfunction
escalated, the children had to fend for
themselves, supporting one another as they
found the resources and will to leave home.
Yet Walls describes her parents with deep
affection in this tale of unconditional love
in a family that, despite its profound flaws,
gave her the fiery determination to carve out
a successful life. -- From publisher
description.
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The Origins of You
When a young girl ventures through a hidden
door, she finds another life with shocking
similarities to her own. Coraline has moved
to a new house with her parents and she is
fascinated by the fact that their 'house' is
in fact only half a house! Divided into flats
years before, there is a brick wall behind a
door where once there was a corridor. One day
it is a corridor again and the intrepid
Coraline wanders down it. And so a nightmareish mystery begins that takes Coraline into
the arms of counterfeit parents and a life
that isn't quite right. Can Coraline get out?
Can she find her real parents? Will life ever
be the same again?

I Am the Cheese
A full-scale investigation of the
controversial and often misunderstood science
of attachment theory, inspired by the
author’s own experience as a parent and
daughter. “A profound and beautiful work . .
. searingly honest, brazenly fresh, and
startlingly rich.”—Andrew Solomon, author of
The Noonday Demon When professional
researcher and writer Bethany Saltman gave
birth to her daughter, Azalea, she loved her
deeply but felt as if something was missing.
Looking back at her lonely childhood,
dangerous teenage years, and love-addicted
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early adulthood, Saltman thought maybe she
was broken. Then she discovered the science
of attachment, the field of psychology that
explores the question of why—from an
evolutionary point of view—love exists
between parents and children. Saltman went on
a ten-year journey visiting labs, archives,
and training sessions, while learning the
meaning of “delight” from Mary Ainsworth, one
of psychology’s most important but unsung
researchers, who died in 1999. Saltman went
deep into the history and findings from
Ainsworth’s famous laboratory procedure, the
Strange Situation, which, like an X-ray, is
still used today by scientists around the
world to catch a glimpse of the internal
workings of attachment. In this simple twentyminute procedure, a baby and a caregiver
enter an ordinary room with two chairs and
some toys. During a series of comings and
goings, a trained observer studies the
minutiae of the pair’s back-and-forth with
each other. Through the science of
attachment, what Saltman discovered was a
radical departure from everything she thought
she knew—about love and about her own family,
her story, and herself. She was far from
broken—she saw that love is too powerful to
ever break. Strange Situation is a
scientific, lyrical, life-affirming
exploration of love. Not only will readers be
taken on an emotional ride through one
mother’s reckoning with her own past and her
family’s future, but they will also be given
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the tools with which to better understand
their own life histories and their
relationships today.

Infancy in Uganda
Walk Two Moons
In her own singularly beautiful style,
Newbery Medal winner Sharon Creech
intricately weaves together two tales, one
funny, one bittersweet, to create a
heartwarming, compelling, and utterly moving
story of love, loss, and the complexity of
human emotion. Thirteen-year-old Salamanca
Tree Hiddle, proud of her country roots and
the "Indian-ness in her blood," travels from
Ohio to Idaho with her eccentric
grandparents. Along the way, she tells them
of the story of Phoebe Winterbottom, who
received mysterious messages, who met a
"potential lunatic," and whose mother
disappeared. As Sal entertains her
grandparents with Phoebe's outrageous story,
her own story begins to unfold—the story of a
thirteen-year-old girl whose only wish is to
be reunited with her missing mother.

Long Day's Journey Into Night
A Wrinkle in Time is the winner of the 1963
Newbery Medal. It was a dark and stormy
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night—Meg Murry, her small brother Charles
Wallace, and her mother had come down to the
kitchen for a midnight snack when they were
upset by the arrival of a most disturbing
stranger. "Wild nights are my glory," the
unearthly stranger told them. "I just got
caught in a downdraft and blown off course.
Let me sit down for a moment, and then I'll
be on my way. Speaking of ways, by the way,
there is such a thing as a tesseract." A
tesseract (in case the reader doesn't know)
is a wrinkle in time. To tell more would rob
the reader of the enjoyment of Miss L'Engle's
unusual book. A Wrinkle in Time, winner of
the Newbery Medal in 1963, is the story of
the adventures in space and time of Meg,
Charles Wallace, and Calvin O'Keefe (athlete,
student, and one of the most popular boys in
high school). They are in search of Meg's
father, a scientist who disappeared while
engaged in secret work for the government on
the tesseract problem.

Home of the Brave
A full-scale investigation of the
controversial and often misunderstood science
of attachment theory, inspired by the
author’s own experience as a parent and
daughter. When award-winning editor, writer,
researcher, and longtime Zen student Bethany
Saltman gave birth to her daughter, Azalea,
she felt like there was something ‘off’ about
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her experience. She knew she loved her
daughter, but would oftentimes be angry,
short on patience, even unkind. She went in
search of the reasons why, and how to better
understand herself, her daughter, and their
relationship. Saltman launched a broad
inquiry into the science of attachment, a
field of developmental psychology that
answers the question of why — from an
evolutionary point of view — love exists
between parents and children. Specifically,
she focused on the data from a famous
laboratory procedure, the ‘Strange
Situation’, used around the world by
scientists as the gold standard for measuring
attachment security. What Saltman found by
studying the Strange Situation is that love
is unbreakable. Each and every one of us —
including her — is built for it. In this
intimate, rigorous, and deeply personal
rendering, Saltman discovers that while our
behaviour as parents is important, what
matters most is the way we think about our
attachments, transmitted mind to mind from
generation to generation. This is excellent
news. After all, as Saltman’s decades of Zen
practice tell her and her readers, the one
thing completely within our power to change
is our minds.

Infant-Mother Attachment
"Like an urban Dian Fossey, Wednesday Martin
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decodes the primate social behaviors of Upper
East Side mothers in a brilliantly original
and witty memoir about her adventures
assimilating into that most secretive and
elite tribe. After marrying a man from the
Upper East Side and moving to the
neighborhood, Wednesday Martin struggled to
fit in. Drawing on her background in
anthropology and primatology, she tried
looking at her new world through that lens,
and suddenly things fell into place. She
understood the other mothers' snobbiness at
school drop-off when she compared them to
olive baboons. Her obsessional quest for a
Hermes Birkin handbag made sense when she
realized other females wielded them to
establish dominance in their troop. And so
she analyzed tribal migration patterns;
display rituals; physical adornment,
mutilation, and mating practices; extra-pair
copulation; and more. Her conclusions are
smart, thought-provoking, and hilariously
unexpected. Every city has its Upper East
Side, and in Wednesday's memoir, readers
everywhere will recognize the strange
cultural codes of powerful social hierarchies
and the compelling desire to climb them. They
will also see that Upper East Side mothers
want the same things for their children that
all mothers want--safety, happiness, and
success--and not even sky-high penthouses and
chauffeured SUVs can protect this
ecologically released tribe from the
universal experiences of anxiety and loss.
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When Wednesday's life turns upside down, she
learns how deep the bonds of female
friendship really are. Intelligent, funny,
and heartfelt, Primates of Park Avenue lifts
a veil on a secret, elite world within a
world--the exotic, fascinating, and strangely
familiar culture of privileged Manhattan
motherhood"--

The Water Dancer
More information to be announced soon on this
forthcoming title from Penguin USA.

Mostly Dead Things
Friends and Strangers
Essays recounting memories of family meals
and celebrations, accompanied by recipes,
offer a diverse portait of how food defines
the family and our sense of tradition.

Sula
Ilhan Omar's career is a collection of
historic firsts: she is the first refugee,
the first Somali-American and one of the
first two Muslim women to serve in the United
States Congress. Against a xenophobic and
divisive administration, she has risen to
global fame as a powerful voice in the
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Democratic Party's new progressive chorus of
congresswomen of colour.'This Is What America
Looks Like' is a tale of the aspirations,
disappointments, successes and surprises in
the life of an immigrant and Muslim in the US
today. This is Omar's story told on her own
terms: from a childhood in Mogadishu and four
long years at a Kenyan refugee camp, to her
arrival in America--penniless and speaking
only Somali--and her triumphant election to
the US House of Representatives.In the face
of merciless slander and constant attacks
from opponents in both parties, Omar
continues to speak up for her beliefs.
Courageous, hopeful and defiant, her memoir
is marked by her irrepressible spirit, even
in the darkest of times.

Primates of Park Avenue
A true modern classic from one of the
twentieth century's most significant writers,
Long Day's Journey into Night is an intensely
autobiographical, magnificently tragic
portrait of the author's own family - a play
so acutely personal that he insisted it was
not published until after his death. One
single day in the Tyrones' Connecticut home.
James Tyrone Snr is a miser, a talented actor
who even squanders his talent in an
undemanding role; eldest son Jamie is an
affable, whoremongering alcoholic and
confirmed ne'er-do well; youngest son Edmund
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is poetic, sensitive, suffering from a
respiratory condition and deep-seated
disillusionment; and their mother Mary,
living in a haze of self-delusion and
morphine addiction. Existing together under
this roof, and the profound weight of the
past, they subtly tear one another apart,
shred by shred. 'Set in 1912, the year of
O'Neill's own attempted suicide, it is an
attempt to understand himself and those to
whom he was irrevocably tied by fate and by
love. It is the finest and most powerful play
to have come out of America' Christopher
Bigsby Eugene O'Neill's play Long Day's
Journey into Night was written in 1939-41,
and first published in 1956 (after O'Neill's
death in 1953). It was first performed at the
Royal Dramatic Theatre, Stockholm, in
February 1956, and had its first American
production at Helen Hayes Theater, New York,
in November that year. It won the Tony Award
for Best Play, and O'Neill was posthumously
awarded the 1957 Pulitzer Prize for Drama.
This edition includes a full introduction,
biographical sketch and chronology.

This Is What America Looks Like
BONUS: This edition contains an A Mighty Long
Way discussion guide. When fourteen-year-old
Carlotta Walls walked up the stairs of Little
Rock Central High School on September 25,
1957, she and eight other black students only
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wanted to make it to class. But the journey
of the “Little Rock Nine,” as they came to be
known, would lead the nation on an even
longer and much more turbulent path, one that
would challenge prevailing attitudes, break
down barriers, and forever change the
landscape of America. For Carlotta and the
eight other children, simply getting through
the door of this admired academic institution
involved angry mobs, racist elected
officials, and intervention by President
Dwight D. Eisenhower, who was forced to send
in the 101st Airborne to escort the Nine into
the building. But entry was simply the first
of many trials. Breaking her silence at last
and sharing her story for the first time,
Carlotta Walls has written an engrossing
memoir that is a testament not only to the
power of a single person to make a difference
but also to the sacrifices made by families
and communities that found themselves a part
of history.

The Remarkable Journey of Coyote
Sunrise
Attachment theory is among the most popular
theories of human socioemotional development,
with a global research community and
widespread interest. This book re-examines
the work of key laboratories that have
contributed to the study of attachment, along
with the inviduals who have contributed to
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its intellectual development

The Handbook of Training and Practice
in Infant and Preschool Mental Health
A TODAY SHOW #ReadWithJenna BOOK CLUB PICK!
An insightful, hilarious, and compulsively
readable novel about a complicated friendship
between two women who are at two very
different stages in life, from the bestselling author of Maine and Saints for All
Occasions (named one of the Washington Post's
Ten Best Books of the Year and a New York
Times Critics' Pick). Elisabeth, an
accomplished journalist and new mother, is
struggling to adjust to life in a small town
after nearly twenty years in New York City.
Alone in the house with her infant son all
day (and awake with him much of the night),
she feels uneasy, adrift. She neglects her
work, losing untold hours to her Brooklyn
moms' Facebook group, her "influencer"
sister's Instagram feed, and text messages
with the best friend she never sees anymore.
Enter Sam, a senior at the local women's
college, whom Elisabeth hires to babysit. Sam
is struggling to decide between the path
she's always planned on and a romantic
entanglement that threatens her ambition.
She's worried about student loan debt and
what the future holds. In short order, they
grow close. But when Sam finds an unlikely
kindred spirit in Elisabeth's father-in-law,
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the true differences between the women's
lives become starkly revealed and a betrayal
has devastating consequences. A masterful
exploration of motherhood, power dynamics,
and privilege in its many forms, Friends and
Strangers reveals how a single year can shape
the course of a life.

Fever 1793
After tracking the lives of thousands of
people from birth to midlife, four of the
world’s preeminent psychologists reveal what
they have learned about how humans develop.
Does temperament in childhood predict adult
personality? What role do parents play in
shaping how a child matures? Is day care
bad—or good—for children? Does adolescent
delinquency forecast a life of crime? Do
genes influence success in life? Is health in
adulthood shaped by childhood experiences? In
search of answers to these and similar
questions, four leading psychologists have
spent their careers studying thousands of
people, observing them as they’ve grown up
and grown older. The result is unprecedented
insight into what makes each of us who we
are. In The Origins of You, Jay Belsky,
Avshalom Caspi, Terrie Moffitt, and Richie
Poulton share what they have learned about
childhood, adolescence, and adulthood, about
genes and parenting, and about vulnerability,
resilience, and success. The evidence shows
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that human development is not subject to
ironclad laws but instead is a matter of
possibilities and probabilities—multiple
forces that together determine the direction
a life will take. A child’s early years do
predict who they will become later in life,
but they do so imperfectly. For example,
genes and troubled families both play a role
in violent male behavior, and, though health
and heredity sometimes go hand in hand,
childhood adversity and severe bullying in
adolescence can affect even physical wellbeing in midlife. Painstaking and revelatory,
the discoveries in The Origins of You promise
to help schools, parents, and all people
foster well-being and ameliorate or prevent
developmental problems.

Inside Out & Back Again
A candid, feminist, and personal deep dive
into the science and culture of pregnancy and
motherhood Like most first-time mothers,
Angela Garbes was filled with questions when
she became pregnant. What exactly is a
placenta and how does it function? How does a
body go into labor? Why is breast best? Is
wine totally off-limits? But as she soon
discovered, it’s not easy to find satisfying
answers. Your obstetrician will cautiously
quote statistics; online sources will scare
you with conflicting and often inaccurate
data; and even the most trusted books will
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offer information with a heavy dose of
judgment. To educate herself, the food and
culture writer embarked on an intensive
journey of exploration, diving into the
scientific mysteries and cultural attitudes
that surround motherhood to find answers to
questions that had only previously been given
in the form of advice about what women ought
to do—rather than allowing them the freedom
to choose the right path for themselves. In
Like a Mother, Garbes offers a rigorously
researched and compelling look at the
physiology, biology, and psychology of
pregnancy and motherhood, informed by indepth reportage and personal experience. With
the curiosity of a journalist, the
perspective of a feminist, and the intimacy
and urgency of a mother, she explores the
emerging science behind the pressing
questions women have about everything from
miscarriage to complicated labors to
postpartum changes. The result is a visceral,
full-frontal look at what’s really happening
during those nine life-altering months, and
why women deserve access to better care,
support, and information. Infused with humor
and born out of awe, appreciation, and
understanding of the female body and its
strength, Like a Mother debunks common myths
and dated assumptions, offering guidance and
camaraderie to women navigating one of the
biggest and most profound changes in their
lives.
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The Power of Discord
Before there was Lois Lowry’s The Giver or M.
T. Anderson’s Feed, there was Robert
Cormier’s I Am the Cheese, a subversive
classic that broke new ground for YA
literature. A boy’s search for his father
becomes a desperate journey to unlock a
secret past. But the past must not be
remembered if the boy is to survive. As he
searches for the truth that hovers at the
edge of his mind, the boy—and readers—arrive
at a shattering conclusion. “An absorbing,
even brilliant job. The book is assembled in
mosaic fashion: a tiny chip here, a chip
there. . . . Everything is related to
something else; everything builds and builds
to a fearsome climax. . . . [Cormier] has the
knack of making horror out of the ordinary,
as the masters of suspense know how to
do.”—The New York Times Book Review “A
horrifying tale of government corruption,
espionage, and counter espionage told by an
innocent young victim. . . . The buildup of
suspense is terrific.”—School Library
Journal, starred review An ALA Notable
Children’s Book A School Library Journal Best
Book of the Year A Horn Book Fanfare A
Library of Congress Children’s Book of the
Year A Colorado Blue Spruce Young Adult Book
Award Nominee

Breaking Night
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In the vein of The Glass Castle, Breaking
Night is the stunning memoir of a young woman
who at age fifteen was living on the streets,
and who eventually made it into Harvard. Liz
Murray was born to loving but drug-addicted
parents in the Bronx. In school she was
taunted for her dirty clothing and liceinfested hair, eventually skipping so many
classes that she was put into a girls' home.
At age fifteen, Liz found herself on the
streets. She learned to scrape by, foraging
for food and riding subways all night to have
a warm place to sleep. When Liz's mother died
of AIDS, she decided to take control of her
own destiny and go back to high school, often
completing her assignments in the hallways
and subway stations where she slept. Liz
squeezed four years of high school into two,
while homeless; won a New York Times
scholarship; and made it into the Ivy League.
Breaking Night is an unforgettable and
beautifully written story of one young
woman's indomitable spirit to survive and
prevail, against all odds.

Strange Situation
A NATIONAL BESTSELLER “Exquisite and
harrowing.” —New York Times Book Review “This
electrifying, gorgeously written memoir will
hold you captive until the last word.”
—People NAMED A BEST FALL BOOK BY People *
Refinery29 * Entertainment Weekly * BuzzFeed
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* NPR’s On Point * Town & Country * Real
Simple * New York Post * Palm Beach Post *
Toronto Star * Orange Country Register *
Bustle * Bookish * BookPage * Kirkus* BBC
Culture* Debutiful A daughter’s tale of
living in the thrall of her magnetic,
complicated mother, and the chilling
consequences of her complicity. On a hot July
night on Cape Cod when Adrienne was fourteen,
her mother, Malabar, woke her at midnight
with five simple words that would set the
course of both of their lives for years to
come: Ben Souther just kissed me. Adrienne
instantly became her mother’s confidante and
helpmate, blossoming in the sudden light of
her attention, and from then on, Malabar came
to rely on her daughter to help orchestrate
what would become an epic affair with her
husband’s closest friend. The affair would
have calamitous consequences for everyone
involved, impacting Adrienne’s life in
profound ways, driving her into a precarious
marriage of her own, and then into a deep
depression. Only years later will she find
the strength to embrace her life—and her
mother—on her own terms. Wild Game is a
brilliant, timeless memoir about how the
people close to us can break our hearts
simply because they have access to them, and
the lies we tell in order to justify the
choices we make. It’s a remarkable story of
resilience, a reminder that we need not be
the parents our parents were to us.
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Room
Through a series of poems, a young girl
chronicles the life-changing year of 1975,
when she, her mother, and her brothers leave
Vietnam and resettle in Alabama.

Wild Game
Two girls who grow up to become women. Two
friends who become something worse than
enemies. In this brilliantly imagined novel,
Toni Morrison tells the story of Nel Wright
and Sula Peace, who meet as children in the
small town of Medallion, Ohio. Their devotion
is fierce enough to withstand bullies and the
burden of a dreadful secret. It endures even
after Nel has grown up to be a pillar of the
black community and Sula has become a pariah.
But their friendship ends in an unforgivable
betrayal—or does it end? Terrifying, comic,
ribald and tragic, Sula is a work that
overflows with life. "You can't go wrong by
reading or re-reading the collected works of
Toni Morrison. Beloved, Song of Solomon, The
Bluest Eye, Sula, everything else — they're
transcendent, all of them. You’ll be glad you
read them."--Barack Obama

In Patagonia
This fast-paced action novel is set in a
future where the world has been almost
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destroyed. Like the award-winning novel Freak
the Mighty, this is Philbrick at his very
best. It's the story of an epileptic teenager
nicknamed Spaz, who begins the heroic fight
to bring human intelligence back to the
planet. In a world where most people are
plugged into brain-drain entertainment
systems, Spaz is the rare human being who can
see life as it really is. When he meets an
old man called Ryter, he begins to learn
about Earth and its past. With Ryter as his
companion, Spaz sets off an unlikely quest to
save his dying sister -- and in the process,
perhaps the world.

A Mighty Long Way
This comprehensive and highly useful guide
offers students and practicing clinicians who
work with infant and preschool populations a
much-needed resource for developing and
honing their professional skills and clinical
experiences. The book contains vital
information about general training issues and
highlights the skills that are needed to be
considered a competent professional. Written
by top experts in the field from a wide range
of disciplines, the authors address basic
areas of training and practice with very
young children, including observation,
assessment, diagnosis, dyadic therapy, and
reflective supervision, in addition to unique
areas of clinical work such as reunification
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and adoption evaluations. The book also
offers examples of innovative models of
training and practice for the delivery of
services in nontraditional settings such as
homes, day care centers, and preschools, and
special strategies for delivering clinical
services and providing supervision in rural
and remote settings, including the use of
technology.

The Cambridge Encyclopedia of Child
Development
The celebrated New York Times Bestseller A
Best Book of the Year pick at the New York
Times, NPR, The New Yorker, TIME, Washington
Post, Oprahmag.com, Thrillist, Shelf
Awareness, Good Housekeeping and more. What
does it take to come back to life? For JessaLynn Morton, the question is not an abstract
one. In the wake of her father’s suicide,
Jessa has stepped up to manage his failing
taxidermy business while the rest of the
Morton family crumbles. Her mother starts
sneaking into the taxidermy shop to make
provocative animal art, while her brother,
Milo, withdraws. And Brynn, Milo’s wife—and
the only person Jessa’s ever been in love
with—walks out without a word. It’s not until
the Mortons reach a tipping point that a
string of unexpected incidents begins to open
up surprising possibilities and second
chances. But will they be enough to salvage
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this family, to help them find their way back
to one another? Kristen Arnett’s breakout
bestseller is a darkly funny family portrait;
a peculiar, bighearted look at love and loss
and the ways we live through them together.

Page 35/37

Read Book Online Strange Situation A Mothers
Journey Into The Science Of Attachment
Read More About Strange Situation A Mothers
Journey Into The Science Of Attachment
Arts & Photography
Biographies & Memoirs
Business & Money
Children's Books
Christian Books & Bibles
Comics & Graphic Novels
Computers & Technology
Cookbooks, Food & Wine
Crafts, Hobbies & Home
Education & Teaching
Engineering & Transportation
Health, Fitness & Dieting
History
Humor & Entertainment
Law
LGBTQ+ Books
Literature & Fiction
Medical Books
Mystery, Thriller & Suspense
Parenting & Relationships
Politics & Social Sciences
Reference
Religion & Spirituality
Romance
Science & Math
Science Fiction & Fantasy
Self-Help
Sports & Outdoors
Teen & Young Adult
Test Preparation
Travel
Page 36/37

Read Book Online Strange Situation A Mothers
Journey Into The Science Of Attachment

Page 37/37

Copyright : juchitandezaragoza.gob.mx

